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Dear Ms. Brosbol and Colleagues,

I am writing in follow-up to our meeting at the Parliament last week to express our sincere gratitude
for the opportunity to provide you and your committee colleagues an overview of our at the country
level across a range of climate, disaster and energy initiatives.

UNDP’s core mandate, is at the country level. As the UN’s main operational development agency,
we support governments and other stakeholders in about 170 countries. In this sense, we are
different from some of the more specialized agencies of the UN whose work is more focused on the
normative, advocacy areas within global discussions. Our newly updated website www.undp.org is
a good resource for further information.

As promised I am sharing with you some of our key climate materials:

e Scaling Up Climate Action to Achieve the SDGs: The report that sketches out how our work
supporting countries to deliver climate action also helps them achieve their SDG
commitments. http://www.undp.org/content/undp/en/home/librarypage/climate-and-
disaster-resilience-/scaling-up-climate-action-to-achieve-the-sdgs.html

e The Climate Commitment: Our broad vision for supporting developing countries to deliver
on Paris and through that on sustainable development (attached).

e The NDC Flagship Programme: ‘Zero Carbon Development’. This is one of our central
programmes, structured through helping countries delivering on Paris (and the SDGs)
through NDC preparation and implementation (attached).

Regarding the climate migration/displacement report, my colleague Jan Kellett (who also attended
the meeting) is leading on will share it with you once it is ready for launch and circulation in a few
weeks’ time.

Finally, we look forward to having the chance to talk to you and colleagues in the future, and would
be happy to brief you more specifically on aspects of our work. In addition, perhaps having an event
in the public space together with your committee would be useful for raising these issues and
especially Denmark’s own investment in solutions.

Please don’t hesitate to contact myself or Mette in the Denmark office for any further information.
With kind regards,

Jo

Jo Scheuer (Mr)

Director, Climate Change & Disaster Risk Reduction
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